PUBLIC NOTICE

PROPOSED CHANGE TO DELEGATED AUTHORITY — TAG DAY APPLICATIONS

Saskatoon City Council will consider a report from the Administration at a meeting to be held on
Wednesday February 28, 2024, at 6:00 p.m., in the Council Chambers at City Hall recommending
that the delegated authority to approve Tag Day applications annually be moved from the Standing
Policy Committee on Finance to the Administration.

The Cities Act and Policy No. C01-021, The Public Notice Policy require that City Council give public
notice before passing, amending or repealing a bylaw to establish general procedures to be followed
in conducting business at City Council meetings.

For more information, contact the City Clerk’s Office: 306-975-3240



